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Molinar, Tess

From: A. Shakouri <ashakouri1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 4:18 PM
To: Molinar, Tess
Subject: 790 North Lake Avenue Comment

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more.... 

------------------------  
 

Ms.  Molinar, 
 
I wanted to provide a comment on the 790 North Lake Chic-Fil-A.  
 
I think the addition of Chic-Fil-A would be a great benefit to the area, specifically in terms of sales tax 
revenues. Also, the construction of a new building would revitalize the area, which has suffered a bit recently.  
 
I think Chic-Fil-A is a great company to have, and I don't traffic will be that big of an issue to stop the project as 
a whole.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
Abtin Shakouri 
 
 


